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From: Ann Waters <mailservice@clubrunner.ca>
Sent: November 24, 2016 2:28 PM
To: Renée C. Senko
Subject: THE BUZZ

The BUZZ for November 22 meeting 
  
1.  We inducted a few new member today.  Officially we now have Jackie Homeniuk and Vantage Builders 
(Darren, Ben and Paul) WELCOME 
  
2.  Dan Beaudette let us know that a former member, Glen McLay, is awaiting heart surgery.  Our thoughts 
and well wishes are with him. 
  
3.  Paula gave us a great presentation on Bolivia.  I am sure there are some of us that are wanting to visit this 
great country with Paula as our tour guide.  If you have an event that you would like to invite Paula to, you can 
call/text her at 587-280-4010.  Peter is still collecting empty cans an bottles for her.  You can drop off at his 
place  4833-47 Avenue 
  
4.  VALID is doing a mitten tree for the Vegreville Chirstmas Bureau.  We are all invited to bring in mitts, 
touques, scarves, etc for the tree 
  
5.  Taneen Rudyk joined us today as she is a fill in host family for Paula at this time.  Taneen expressed a 
thank you to everyone who donated to the radio thon for the teaching dummy.  They raised $58,065 
  
6.  Rhonda reminded us that November is Foundation month.  As a figure, $125 is what is being asked for, but 
anything you can donate would be great. 
  
7.  We have been nominated as one of the three organizations for 100 People Who Care.  The other two 
organizations are Akasu Palliative Care and Seniors Sunshine Club.  The event is on Thursday December 1 at 
7:00 at the Sunshine Club.  Let me know if you are looking for information as to how you can be involved 
with this event. 
  
8.  There will not be a noon meeting on November 29.  We will be doing an evening event at Vegreville 
Manor (ST. Michael's Manor) at 6:30 this day.  We will be helping out at a bingo.  Please meet around 6:15 to 
get organized as the bingo will start at 6:30.  See you all there. 
  
It was brought to my attention that it would be nice to let everyone know what is coming up at the next 
meetings.  This is a great idea.  In the Buzz I will let you know what will be happening at the next meeting.  In 
this case, I am going to go into the following week as we are doing bingo on Nov 29 
  
December 6 meeting, McKinley Makowecki will be our guest speaker.  She will give us a short presentation 
on her experience on the Ottawa trip that we sponsored for her through Rotary.  
  
REMINDERS 
  
Nov 29 - no noon meeting 
Dec 20 - Christmas lunch meeting 
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April 6-8 - District Conference in Westlock 
June 10-14 - International Conference in Atlanta, Georgia 
June 16-17 - Fort MacMurray Casino 
June 22 - Lobsterfest 
  
Till next meeting 
  
Ann Waters 
President 2017-2017 
  
ROTARY - SERVING HUMANITY 
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